
From: Agency Info, <AgencyInfo@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 11/22/2015 10:59:56 AM

Subject: FW: SCDOT advisory - Corley Mill Rd

From: Kudelka, Robert P
Sent: Sunday, November 22, 2015 10:59:41 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
Cc: Poore, Pete; Shealy, Stanley E; Corley, Kimberly L.
Subject: SCDOT advisory - Corley Mill Rd

SCDOT and DHEC evaluated conditions along Corley Mill Road in Lexington County 
this morning and DHEC has given permission to reopen Corley Mill Road. As of 8:44 
am, barricades were removed. Traffic has been restored.
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